
THE BARHAM FUN TIMES!

HOUSEPOINT 
LEADERBOARD


1st - Marlowe

2nd - Beckett

3rd - Chaucer

4th - Roper


ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Hello and welcome to the ‘Announcements’ section in the 

Barham fun times. 


The top stories this week: you may have noticed the new 
bin in the playground. Bella in Hawks has named it Larry, but 

we need a middle name and a surname. If you have an 
idea for one, you can come to the newsletter team for 
consideration. There are no wrong suggestions! We will 

reveal the full winning name next week.


We need to give Mr Rayner a big thank you for all he has 
done for this school recently. Not only does he do lots of 
jobs daily, he’s even been on the roof and cleaned the 

gutters - which is a very big job. You may have noticed in 
the big storm, that a tree blew down, luckily he has moved 
it out of the way for us children. So he deserves one big…


 THANK YOU!


OUTSIDE OF SCHOOL CELEBRATION


Bobbi-Rose has auditioned to get into Barham 
village hall’s play. She will be performing in 

Romeo and Juliet on the 1st of June until Sunday 
the 3rd of July – so book your tickets now!


Please, please, please come and watch this 
brilliant play!


If you have something you’d like us to celebrate 
in next week’s Newsletter, look out for your 

school reporters!

This picture of the week is Eleanor, Bobbi-Rose, Eva, 
Sofia and Annabelle – your friendly school reporters!

This week, we want you to look out for 
Squirrels. Let us know if you see any!

ANIMALS AROUND…
PICTURE OF THE WEEK!

Written by Annabelle, Bobbi-Rose, Eleanor, Eva and Sofia


